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Our School Blog... 

The end of term and the end of another incredible school year, with amazing memories and opportunities. 

Trips to Eden, the fire station, our residential to Hendra, swimming, sports fixtures, the return of our extra-

curricular clubs and our vision and values day. I'm sure you'll agree it's been a year full of new memories, 

laughter and learning. 

 

It has been wonderful inviting parents into school this week for the nursery, reception and years two and 

six end of year celebrations. We enjoyed singing, the sharing of our favourite memories and some brilliant 

performances.   

 

We'd like to take this opportunity to wish our year six pupils the best of luck as they move into their next 

chapter and begin secondary school. We've watched each and every one of them flourish and grow during 

their time at BB and they've worked tirelessly to meet their next steps and learn about and demonstrate the 

school Christian values. From us all at BB, we wish you the best of luck and remind you to aim high and 

never stop believing in yourself.  

 

As well as saying goodbye to our year sixes, we are also saying goodbye to Mr Nicholas, Miss Nagy, Mr 

Keyes, Mr Connolly and Miss Dwan. This has also been the final week for Mr Hobbs and I. Finally, thank 

you for all of your support and encouragement this year. We'd like to take this opportunity to thank our 

fantastic team of staff who put the children's best interests at the forefront of all they do. Have a wonderful 

summer holiday.  

 

Don't forget, if you are stuck for ideas on how to keep everyone entertained, take a look at these low-

cost local ideas https://www.supportincornwall.org.uk/kb5/cornwall/directory/site.page?

id=OTeaBGHX3kE or https://www.stayincornwall.co.uk/handbook/free-things-to-do-in-cornwall. We    

recognise that for various reasons, the holiday periods can be extra challenging for some of us. Terri-Anne's 

parent bulletin this week also includes some really useful information about how and where to access    

support over the summer holidays should you and your family need it.   

 

Have a brilliant summer and take care,  

 

Miss Jane and Mr Hobbs 

 

 

 

https://www.supportincornwall.org.uk/kb5/cornwall/directory/site.page?id=OTeaBGHX3kE
https://www.supportincornwall.org.uk/kb5/cornwall/directory/site.page?id=OTeaBGHX3kE
https://www.stayincornwall.co.uk/handbook/free-things-to-do-in-cornwall


Our school vision is at the heart of all we do at Bishop 

Bronescombe.  We feel it is important to share the       

achievement of a child who has worked hard to share 

their gifts and talents.  

 

The expected average attendance for a child is 96% for the year. 

Our attendance for this week is 94.14% 

Our attendance for this school year is 93.39% 

Well done to Little Fish class for being the attendance stars of the week! 

Class % Lates Class % Lates 

Rainbows/Stars 93.53   Peacocks 92 1 

Little Doves 92.31   Phoenix 96.21 1 

Little Fish 98.67 1 Angels 88.06 1 

Little Lambs 90.67 1 Faith 97 1 

Pelicans 95.17   Hope 97.1 2 

This week’s attendance 

This week we celebrate Tegen, who    

shared her gifts and talents during a 

recent ballet exam. Tegen passed the 

exam with a distinction.  

Well done, we are so proud of you!      



This week’s achievers 

 

 

 

Little Doves 

Max 

For always trying extremely 
hard and making good progress 

in your writing this year 

Little Fish  

Benji 

For some incredible        
rainforest poetry, using    

ambitious vocabulary and 
thinking about entertaining 

the reader 

Little Lambs 

Jude 

For working hard to write   
sequences of sentences        

independently 

Peacocks 

Ophelia 

For always using mature      
vocabulary to make your      
writing so exciting and         

interesting 

Pelicans 

Karys 

For your creativity and 
attention to detail when 

writing for purpose 

Phoenix 

Millie 

For your amazing writing! 
You always have imaginative 
ideas and use a sophisticated 
range of vocabulary to make 

your writing descriptive  

Angels   

Ella 

For always producing writing 
that is consistently well-

presented, and carefully thought 
about 

Faith 

David 

For your creativity when 
writing.  Miss Moore loves 

reading your work 

Hope 

Grace 

For always producing the 
most incredible pieces of   

writing—you are a natural! 

Well done to the children below for following our BB Rules for Life. This week, we are            

celebrating our achievements in writing. 



This week’s achievers... 

 

 

 

Little Doves 

Seb and Jowan 

For optimising our school values 

and being role models all year! 

Little Fish      

All of Year 2 

For sharing your incredible gift 

of singing in the graduation, 

you brought tears to the       

parents’ eyes 

Little Lambs   

All of Lambs class 

For sharing your gifts and       
talents in graduation 

Peacocks   

Courtney 

For demonstrating your natural gift 
of sewing 

Pelicans     

The whole of Pelicans class 

For singing Mr Nicholas an 
amazing rendition of ‘Space 
Man’ (and making him cry!). 
Thank you for all the brilliant       

memories it brought up for him 

Phoenix     

Everybody in Phoenix class! 

You have ALL been brilliant this 
year! You have shared many   

talents with us and Miss Easlick 
and Mr Keyes will miss teaching 

you! 

Angels    

All of Angels class 

For continually impressing Miss 
Edney and Mrs Provis with your 

range of skills both in and out of the 
classroom, from football to      

gymnastics, to art and dance! 

Faith 

Sophia and Esme 

For the fantastic puppet show 
that you performed together for 
the BBs Got Talent auditions 

Hope 

Kaleb 

For sharing your gifts of all our 
Christian values—you epitomise 
our school values and are such a 

role model to others 

This week, we learnt about 
and celebrated our school   
vision of sharing gifts . 

Dear God,  
Amen 



Amazing Work 



Parent Support Bulletin 

PSA Bulletin  

Local Support for parents and carers 

The Early Help Hub can offer support to families 

with children. Staff within the Early Help Hub 

will decide whether the child / young person is 

eligible for support and which service is most 

appropriate. This is usually in discussion with 

the person making the request and / or young 

person / family. Parents can use the online    

request for support form here or call Tel: 01872 

322277 

School nursing have an advice line and infor-

mation online to support any queries you have 

about your child’s physical health and emotional 

wellbeing. You can contact the team by calling 

01872 322779 or emailing hvsnad-

vice@cornwall.gov.uk 

Headstart Kernow have a wealth of parenting 

advice and support available online, including 

links to webinars and courses to support      

parents. There is a vast supply of resources to 

help families address many issues. 

Multi Agency Referral Unit (MARU) 

For immediate concerns, or if you are worried 

about a child or young person's safety 

Tel: 0300 123 1116 

SHOUT is a text service for those feeling anxious, 

stressed or in need of support. Text the word 

SHOUT to 85258 for free confidential advice and 

support. Young people can also access the sup-

port from the SHOUT service by texting YM to 

85258 

Young Minds Parent Helpline is for Parents who 

may be looking for some advice. You can call 

free on 0808 802 5544 

As a school we remain able to provide         

emergency foodbank vouchers to families in 

need. Emma Antoniou, our School Chaplain will 

remain contactable on 07579 057078 or by 

emailing st-lukes-church@outlook.com  

For top tips and parenting advice you can also  

re-visit any of the PSA Bulletins shared with you 

this year by visiting our school website.  

Financial concerns? Cornwall Council now has 

information about support all in one place at 

Support for residents struggling with the cost of 

living - Cornwall Council 

Families who receive (benefit related) free school 

meals can now follow this link to apply for the 

Household support fund. https://

www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/

schools-and-colleges/school-meals/cost-of-living

-support-payments/ 

Some recommended pages worth following on 

social media to stay up to date with information, 

resources and activities available in your      

community… 

Together for Families 

Parent Carers Cornwall 

Family Worker Drop In - St Austell Family Hub 

These sessions will be run by the Restormel Early 

Help Team with our Money Matters Advisor also 

available for support, these run on the first   

Tuesday of the month 9.30-11.30 at Woodland Rd 

Family hub. 

Do you need some support and advice to        

understand your child’s needs and behaviours? 

 

Advice on positive parenting and how to keep 

your child safe? 

 

Support with budgeting and debt advice? 

 

To understand the importance of routines for your 

family? 

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/childrens-services/early-help/early-help-request-form-for-parents/
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/childrens-services/early-help/early-help-request-form-for-parents/
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/childrens-services/health-visiting-and-school-nursing/school-nursing/
mailto:hvsnadvice@cornwall.gov.uk
mailto:hvsnadvice@cornwall.gov.uk
https://www.headstartkernow.org.uk/parents--carers/
https://giveusashout.org/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/parents-helpline-and-webchat
mailto:st-lukes-church@outlook.com
https://www.bishopbronescombe.co.uk/web/psa_bulletins/608576
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/people-and-communities/support-for-residents-struggling-with-the-cost-of-living/
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/people-and-communities/support-for-residents-struggling-with-the-cost-of-living/
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools-and-colleges/school-meals/cost-of-living-support-payments/
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools-and-colleges/school-meals/cost-of-living-support-payments/
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools-and-colleges/school-meals/cost-of-living-support-payments/
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools-and-colleges/school-meals/cost-of-living-support-payments/
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/council-news/together-for-families/
https://parentcarerscornwall.org.uk/


 

Time2Move Holiday Programme 

The Time2Move Holiday Programme will offer fun physical activities, games and wider 

activities plus a meal for children. 

The next round of activities will be taking place over the summer holidays in 2022. 

All children aged 5 to 16 are welcome to attend and it’s completely FREE for children 

that are eligible for benefits-related Free School Meals.  

The activities are all delivered by approved providers with the main focus on fun and enjoyment. 

For more information / booking click here 

 

Cornwall council has received funding from the    

Government’s Household support Fund to help      

families with the increased cost of living.  Please 

click on the link below, to see if you are eligible. 

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-

education/schools-and-colleges/school-meals/

cost-of-living-support-payments/ 

How to contact me: It’s never too soon to make contact if you have any concerns. You can reach me via text on the PSA 

mobile 07903 613074 or via email, terri-anne.old@celticcross.education  

Normal working days are Tuesday and Wednesday 8.00-16.00 and Thursday 8.00-13:00 

Parent Support Bulletin 

 

https://www.activecornwall.org/children-young-people-families/t2m-holiday-programme/
mailto:terri-anne.old@celticcross.education


Dates for your diary 

 

Wednesday 7th September - Back to school! 

 

2022-23 Inset Days  

Monday 5th September 2022 

Tuesday 6th September 2022 

Monday 31st October 2022 

Monday 24th July 2023 

Tuesday 25th July 2023 

Other notices 



 

Other notices 


